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To Parents and Guardians of Graduating Students,

Our grade 12 students are approaching a very exciting time in their educational careers. Over the next few months, decisions will be finalized with regard to next steps and plans for continuing their education. To help parents and guardians navigate the process, there will be an information meeting to help make the transition flow smoothly.
Date:  Tuesday, October 24th 
Time:  6:00 pm
Location: St. Catharines Collegiate Library

At this meeting, information will be provided about how to find programs at college and university and determining the admission requirements. We will show you how to navigate the application process and much more.  Financing post-secondary education will be discussed, including applying for bursaries, as well as the “re-vamped” Ontario Student Assistance Program (OSAP).
Looking forward to seeing you on the 24th, and please contact our Guidance Office if you have further questions about post-secondary transitions.

Janet Lancaster
Program Leader for Student Services 
(905)-687-7301 ext. 65722

